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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF CHILE 
OFFERING TO HOST THE FIRST MEETING OF MINISTERS 

AND HIGH AUTHORITIES OF SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT 
PERMANENT MISSION OF CHILE
TO THE
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

No. 068


The Permanent Mission of Chile to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development and, having taken note of Note 060/2007 of the Permanent Mission of El Salvador (CEPCIDI/doc.788/07), dated March 9, 2007, has the honor to advise that the Government of Chile hereby offers to host and organize the First Meeting of Ministers and High Authorities of Social Development in the first six months of 2008.


Chile extends this offer convinced that the OAS can make an effective contribution to strengthening partnership for social development, seeking a better quality of life for the women and men of the Americas.

The Permanent Mission of Chile would be grateful if the contents of this note were presented to the member states for their consideration at the next meeting of the Permanent Executive Committeee of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CEPCIDI), if the Chair of said Committee deems it advisable.
The Permanent Mission of Chile takes the opportunity to reiterate to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., March 13, 2007

Executive Secretariat for Integral Development

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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